
HENRY BIRKSXSONS

PHILLIPS SQUARE 

MONTREAL

Montreal, Dec. 24th, 1921.

Sir Arthur Currie, 
McGill University, 
CITY.

Dear Sir Arthur : -

Enclosed is a letter received this 
evening from Mr. Y/alter M. Stewart which I have replied to, 
saying that I was forwarding it to you and that you would confer 
with him on your return after Christmas as to the most suitable 
location - assuring him that both you and the Board would greatly 
appreciate having the Bust of Sir William placed in one of the 
Macdonald Buildings at McGill.

7/ith the Season's Greetings to 
Lady. Currie and your good self, I remain,

Yours faithfully,

v/mb/hb.


